
  

   

 

Fab Friday - February 24, 2023 

EVERYTHING HAPPENING AT ST. JOHN'S AND MORE THIS WEEK 
 

  

Need I say more? 
  
As we begin our seasons of Lent and Easter, there will be an abundance of services and 
events that you will want to participate in.  In this Fab Friday, you will find a list of Wednesday 
Evening Lenten Services, including potluck suppers and programs on March 1, 8, 15, and 
22.  The potluck suppers and programs will be held in the Wade-Dalton Hall at 6:00 pm, 
following Stations of the Cross in the Nave.   
 
I have also included a listing of all other events and services during weekdays and Holy 
Week.  Please mark your calendars so you don't miss the services most dear to your heart.   
 
BUT WAIT - how can I make it easier for you, she asks.  Starting this Sunday, and for the next 



 

few Sundays, you will find an insert in your bulletin with Wednesday services on one side and 
all other Lent / Holy Week services and events on the other.  Please feel free to take this home 
and post it on your fridge! If anything changes along the way, you will find it here first! 
 
It is also time to support the Altar Guild and St. John's Choir as they prepare for a beautiful 
service on Easter.  Again, find an insert in the bulletin that you can fill out to make donations 
and dedications for your gifts.  All donations will be listed in the Easter bulletin. 
 
Don't miss out on anything - watch your Fab Fridays each week. 
 
Your Sunday Bulletin is available at this link. 
Blessings to You! 
Nancy  

 

 

 

 

 
WHAT'S HAPPENING AT ST. JOHN'S - WEEK OF FEBRUARY 26 

 

 

Weekday and Special Services • Special Events – Church and 

• Special Events – Outside Groups 

  
Wednesday, March 1 – 5:30 Stations of the Cross; 

6:00 Lenten Potluck and presentation by Deacon Willie Font 
 

Thursday, March 3, 4:00 pm – Sunday, March 5, 5:30 pm 

OKC Dog Obedience Training Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

https://facebook.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf4bdd00f0331a6f004b245e9&id=6cd2379793&e=b24c5a161e


  

 

POTLUCK Lenten Suppers will be held following the Stations of the Cross on the first four 
Wednesdays of Lent.  Please bring your favorite soup, casserole, vegie or dessert to 
share.  Each of these four Wednesdays will include a program as above listed.  PLEASE JOIN 
US! The presenters have all worked diligently to bring special programming to you.  

 

 



  

 

  

ST. JOHN'S PARK - PET ASHES GARDEN 
 
As you may have heard, the next phase of the development of St. John's Park is to add a sweet 
little Pet Ashes Garden just east of the Chapel, north of the dog park.  But we need your help 
to complete it! 
 
The estimated cost of the garden, including a brick structure filled with garden soil and flowers, 



 

is $3,500. To date, we have raised $700 toward this goal. 
  

We need your support with a donation to this project. 
 
Any of you that have, or have had, pets appreciate how precious our 4-legged friends are to us 
- and we want them to have a lovely place to rest under the trees at St. John's. Please 
consider a donation to this project.  If you choose to give, please make a note in the memo line 
of your check or online donation that says simply "Ashes Garden".  We'll know where it goes. 
  

And Thank You in advance for your generosity. 
 

 

 

 

Starting this Sunday! 
Combined Youth & Adult Sunday School 

Church History—The Reformation 
  

(Each week, we will have some questions to guide our discussion.  If you have a chance to 
consider these before the class, great!  If you DON’T have a chance to look at these, please 

come anyway and participate in the discussion, or just listen.) 
  

WEEK ONE (February 26)  

1. Are Episcopalians Protestant?  Catholic?  Both?  Neither? 
2. What does ‘Protestant’ mean to you?  What does ‘Catholic’ mean? 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

YOUNG FAMILIES - Don't miss this next gathering on April 1.  It promises to be rowdy.  
 

  

 

 



 

 
St. John's Outreach News and Needs 

  
Teacher’s Toolbox is in need of wide-ruled notebook paper, glue sticks, dry erase 
markers, Sharpies, and washable Crayola markers at this time. Our teachers so appreciate 
your donations.  
  
CAIR-OK’s urgent needs for the next two weeks are shampoo for adults and children, 
and full-size toothpaste. They also have need for volunteers on Mondays and 
Wednesdays, 11:00-1:30 and 1:30-4:00. 
 
Volunteers will also be needed to assist with the Ramadan Clothing Bazaar on March 10 
and 11 in the Wade-Dalton Hall. Volunteers are needed for set up on March 10 and the 
Bazaar on March 11 (Friday and Saturday).  Shifts are 9:00-11:30 and 11:30-2:00 on Friday 
and 9:30-12:45 and 12:30-4:00 (or while supplies last) on Saturday.  Lunch will be provided 
for volunteers.  To sign up online, click here to be sent to the Sign Up Genius.  OR you can 
contact Jen Hurd at jhund@cair.com to become involved.  
  

 

 

 

Caring Teens and Adults 
We Need YOU!  

We continue to need attendants for our 
youngsters in the nursery on Sundays.  To 
find out more, please talk with Daisy Leyva, 
Director of Children, Youth and Families, 
to volunteer for a Sunday that works for 
you.  We hope to have two people each 
Sunday, ideally one adult and one teen, to 
entertain and watch over our little ones.  

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

https://facebook.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf4bdd00f0331a6f004b245e9&id=1b6d7f5edb&e=b24c5a161e
mailto:asoltani@cair.com

